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Our assembly at the beginning of the 

week looked at the UN Sustainable 

Development Goals and it was great 

to consider our contributions 

towards them (if small). For 

example, our work with the Felix 

Project, our solar panels, plastic 

reduction and climate action march. I 

want to take this opportunity to 

thank The Worshipful Company of 

Weavers who have bought the Early 

Years £9900 worth of wooded bricks 

and resources to help develop motor 

skills, creativity, collaboration and 

communication. We are very grateful 

for all that they do for us and the 

difference their generosity makes to 

our children's learning and 

development.  

 I also want to congratulate 

Khalida our School's Counselling 

Partnership Manager on receiving an 

Anna Freud Award for Outstanding 

Work with Children - well done from 

all of us here at Chisenhale.  

 Today we are being assessed 

by two ambassadors from Unicef for 

our Right Respecting Schools work - 

thank you to the children, staff, 

parents and Governors who have 

contributed to this. Looks like a 

chillier weekend ahead - wrap up! 
Sharon Taylor-Sezgin, Headteacher 

Upcoming events 
 
Please see the list sent out with this 
newsletter for more important dates for 
this term. 
 
Friday 24th January – 9am in the library, 
parent workshop – Looking after your 
children’s teeth 
 
Friday 24th January – from 3.50pm,PTA 
Family Film Night – Toy Story 4. Free 
entry, refreshments and popcorn available 
to buy.  All children must be accompanied 
by an adult. 
 
Friday 31st January – 3.30pm Charity 
cake sale to raise money for the 
Australian bushfire relief effort. Main 
playground only. Bakers and volunteers 
needed. 
 
Friday 7th February – 9am in the library, 
PTA meeting, all welcome. 
 
Friday 7th February – Curry & Quiz Night 
for parents, friends and neighbours. Gates 
from 7.30pm, quiz starts 8pm sharp. £5 
per person, quiz only, £10 quiz and veggie 
curry. Book through parentpay or at the 
office. 

 
 
 

Safety first 
Please don’t park on the yellow zig zags outside 
school when you pick up or drop off your children – 
they are there to make sure all children are safe 
and can be seen by other drivers when they are 
coming into and out of school. Please also be very 
aware of pedestrians and cyclists if you drop your 
child off by car in the morning. Please take the time 
to park properly rather than stopping in the road 
and letting children jump out – this not only 
endangers your own children it also puts other 
children and local residents in danger as well. 
Keeping your car’s engine on while doing this also 

creates toxic fumes very close to the school gates. 


